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The Cleveland FES Center congratulates, Niloy Bhadra, MD, PhD, for receiving a grant 
award from the Wallace H. Coulter Foundation "Evaluation of Percutaneous Electrodes 
for Direct Current Nerve Block"

Pain is a major symptom in many medical conditions, and can significantly interfere with a 
person's quality of life and general functioning. The project goal is to evaluate the efficacy 
of repeated charge-balanced direct current (CBDC) nerve block to control pain.

The 9 month project received an award of $ 99,889.


